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Y1 Home Learning (wc. 15.6.20) 
 

Hello, Y1!  We are starting to get into our new routine, which is 

fantastic! 

 

For those of you staying at home and not coming into school for now, 

the tasks/activities for each subject are, as always, in order of the day 

you should complete them. 

 

For those of you in Bubble A, we will do the Monday and Tuesday 

tasks/activities in class and you will complete the follow-on learning 

from these at home on Thursday and Friday. 

 

For those of you in Bubble B, you can now do the Thursday and Friday 

tasks/activities from last week (wc 8.6.20), but NOT from this 

week.  We will do this week’s Monday and Tuesday tasks/activities in 

class at the end of the week when you are with me. 

 

 
As always, I’m really looking forward to seeing your wonderful 

learning! 

You’re putting in lots of effort and I am super proud of you all! 

Keep smiling! 
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English 

Our focus is on plurals this week.  Go the English Resource to discover more. 

 

Phonics 

Our focus this week in Phonics is on revision.  As usual, there is an activity for 

each day for your Brilliant Brains!  Happy learning, Phonics Funsters! 

 

Reading 

This week I want you to listen to a poem by Glorious Grace Nichols: ‘Cat-Rap’  Do 

you know a cat that can rap?  Happy reading and listening, my Creative Critics! 
 

Maths 

Our focus in Maths this week is on counting in 2s, 5s, and 10s and adding 

equal groups.  Please go to the White Rose website: 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-1/  Please note that we are 

doing the learning for Summer Term/Week 7/wc 8th June.   Now go our Maths 

Resource.  Have fun, Magical Maths Detectives! 

 

STEAM 

In STEAM this week, we are focussing on everyday materials and burly 

bridges!  Go to our STEAM Resource to find out more. 
 

PSHE 

Our focus this week is on routines, changes and worries.  We’ve all had to 

deal with lots of changes and worries recently and you have all done such a great 

job and been really mature in your attitudes – I am super proud of you all!  Go to 

the PSHE Resource to find out more. 

 

Art/Class Photo Challenge 

Say cheese!  This year, we are going to do a Class Photo with a difference!  Go to 

the Art/Class Photo Resource to find our more (and to see two of your wonderful 

classmates!)  
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